
Tropical activity is on the rise in the Eastern Pacific with 3 named storms

so far this year and 2 potential systems currently brewing off the coast of

Southwestern Mexico. Tropical storm Alvin brought substantial

precipitation to the growing regions of Sonora Mexico last week

impacting grape harvests in the region. Alvin was followed by Barbra and

Cosme, both storm systems remained offshore with no impact to

Southwestern Mexico. The next system currently off the coast of

Southern Mexico is given an 90% chance of formation in the next week

by NOAA as a second low pressure disturbance is expected to gradually

develop next week. 

In the Atlantic basin tropical activity is not expected this week but

warmer than average ocean temperatures in the Gulf as well as in the

Caribbean in general are conducive to storm formation. The high heat

content in the ocean provides more energy to fuel storm development.

NOAA’s outlook for the Atlantic hurricane season, which runs from June

to November predicts an above normal season this year with between 13

and 19 named system forecast. 
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